
ROAD CLOSURE INFORMATION 

 
 

1- Construction for Brown Road will begin on or around Monday, June 26, 2017 for 
Handicap ramp and sidewalk replacement, drainage improvements, road base 
repairs, and resurfacing of the pavement. Through traffic will be detoured during 
working hours and potentially overnight briefly. Access to homes fronting within 
the roadway improvement zone will be maintained but parking at alternate 
locations may be necessary for brief periods during the road base repairs. 

 


